
Tuesday 7th April 2020 

 

Dear my incredible, hard-working and amazing class, 

 

I am writing to you to let you know that you have been in my thoughts a lot over 

the past few weeks; it has been really strange without you and I am missing you 

all very much!  

I thought I would start by letting you know what I have been doing whilst I 

have been at home. As promised, I have been taking part in ‘P.E with Joe’ 

sessions EVERY time he is on! Fancy-dress Friday was hilarious as Joe was 

dressed up as Spiderman and he got very hot and sweaty! Have you been taking 

part in some of Joe’s P.E sessions? I remember that there were only a few 

hands raised when I asked you all if you will join in too… 

Additionally, I have been using this opportunity to spend more time with those 

who I live with (including the bunnies, tortoises and fish!) It has been great 

spending more quality time with my family as usually we would be too busy to sit 

down and relax. Giving my pets extra cuddles has been a bonus too! As I am 

lucky enough to have a garden, I have been outside each day to get some fresh 

air and to do some gardening. There have even been a few occasions where I 

have done some exercise outside (Joe Wicks is right – exercise does make you 

feel happier!) 

Moreover, as well as all of the other teacher work, I have been preparing your 

‘Home-Learning’ packs and have been planning plenty of exciting lessons for 

when you return. For those of you who have completed some of the MyMaths 

set work, look out for my personalised comments to you!  

Anyway, enough about me, what have you been doing? I am so curious to know 

what you have been up to with your time at home. I have so many questions to 

ask you, such as: “Have you run out of your Helping Hand vouchers yet?”, “Have 

you learnt any new skills?” and “How is your Home-Learning coming along?” I 

cannot wait to find out the answers when we meet again! 

Finally, Mrs Bale, Mrs Wilber and myself would like to wish you all a very Happy 

Easter! We hope that you and your family are safe and well too. 

Sending you all my love and support, 

Miss Clark        



 

 

P.S. Mrs Wilber has made you a video that she would like you to watch:     

https://youtu.be/8iu30Z5koKg  

P.P.S. Below is a snap of my much-loved Easter bunnies, Honey and Blue 

(hopefully they will put a smile on your face!) 

 

https://youtu.be/8iu30Z5koKg

